
Dear Members, 
 
Wow! Time sure does fly by when you’re having fun! Our officers, board, and appointed 
posiƟons have been busy behind the scenes working to put on some great events for you all 
this year! This weekend kicks off our 2020 yearly events. We will be at World of Wheels at 
Bartle Hall Friday Feb. 21st – Sunday Feb. 23rd and we will be there with 8 drivers that 
support our local racing scene. Soon aŌer, we will fill our car show area for the Clyde Ellis 
Race on Car Show at Snake Saturday. This year we are offering pre‐registraƟon, which will 
automaƟcally enter you into a special drawing for prizes!  
 
 I would like to welcome back I‐35 Speedway and Valley Speedway as our supported tracks 
and look forward to working together this race season. Keep an eye out on our Facebook and 
website www.kccarb.com for upcoming events! If you would like to volunteer for any of our 
events, please reach out to anyone on our board and they would be happy to let you know 
where help is needed. We sƟll have a few board posiƟons up for grabs (Board PosiƟon, 
Parliamentarian, Chaplain, Banquet Chairperson, etc.)  If you are interested, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. As always, Support Your Local Race Tracks! 
 

Shelby Manthe 
Central Auto Racing Boosters – President 

 

        F R O M  T H E  D E S K  O F  T H E  P R E S I D E N T :  

    F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S :  
Remember those listed in Family MaƩers in your thoughts and prayers. Contact Sharon Reber 
with any family maƩers at (816) 665‐4987 or by email hreber9@hotmail.com  

Sending Thoughts and Prayers:   Connie Shrout broke her ankle, Jena Baumli ‘s daughter broke 
her shoulder, Sharon Reber’s great nephew Dawson Wise leŌ for Lackland, Texas for training 
for the US Air Force, Vicki Lanning’s grandson was born premature, Skip Richardson’s health, 
Cheryl and Leon Billings ill, Bob and Harriet Reid’s health, Danny Anders’ grandma in hospital. 

Sympathy: Debbie Bergman– aunt passed, Danny Anders –mom passed. Billings Family‐  

Richard Billings passed. 

 

 C E N T R A L  A U T O  
R A C I N G  B O O S T E R S  

S P E C I A L  
P O I N T S  O F  
I N T E R E S T :  

 Clyde Ellis Race on Car 

Show/ Snake Saturday 
March 14, 2020 

 Be sure to pick up your 

Clyde Ellis Race on shirts at 
Snake Parade. 

 Check your membership 

dues 



We will be at World of Wheels at Bartle Hall Friday Feb. 21st – Sunday Feb. 23rd and we will be there with 8 drivers 
that support our local racing scene. Bring the family out and check out their racecars and all the other show cars that will 
be on display, it’s going to be a fun weekend! If you purchase a CARB adult membership this weekend at WOW, you receive 
a Sparkplug’s Kids Club membership for half price!!!! We will also have drivers stopping by throughout the weekend to sign 
autographs. 

Kiddos, get ready to start your engines! Mark your calendar for our kickoff event March 29th! Location is TBD. We will be 
building your pinewood derby racecars, playing fun games, and getting tips and tricks on making your car a winner from 
Myron Powell, Kids Club’s new Tech Official. More details coming soon!! 
 
Not a Kids Club member yet? Don’t miss out—JOIN NOW!!! For just $10, you get 5 
guaranteed CARB night races, the block and wheels for your Pinewood Derby car, possible 
additional races at our CARB supported tracks, and a whole lot of fun. Remember our 
track champions get a special invitation to race in our National Championship race at the 
annual CARB Banquet! At World of Wheels 2/21 – 2/23 with the purchase or renewal of a 
CARB adult membership you get a Kids membership half off! 
 
Snake Saturday Parade is coming up as well and we will feature our Pinewood Derby 
track on display. Larry Waters’ race car train will be there giving rides, games, and bike giveaways! (Must be present to win) 

 W O R L D  O F  W H E E L S :  

S P A R K P L U G  K I D ’ S  C L U B :  

C L Y D E  E L L I S  R A C E  O N  C A R  S H O W / S N A K E  P A R A D E :  

The  Clyde  Ellis  Race  On  Snake  Saturday  Car  Show  will  be  held  in  conjunction  with  the  Northland  Festivals’  
Snake Saturday Festivities on March 14th, 2020.  The President and Vice President will be attending the Northland 
Festivals’ Planning Meeting and will have more information. We will be giving away bicycles to the kids, Larry will be giving 
rides on his racecar train, games, and fun for the Kids! There is no cost to enter the car show and it is open to race cars, 
classic cars, go-carts, derby cars, motorcycles, etc. We will be giving away a people’s choice trophy ($1 per vote), judge’s 
choice trophy, and sponsored awards. Start making plans now to attend.  Drivers this is a good time to show off your 2020 
paint schemes and sponsors. This year we are offering pre-registration, which will automatically enter you into a special 
drawing for prizes! www.kccarb.com/forms and fill out the information at the bottom of the page! We will also be selling t-
shirts at the car show!! They will be available in white or sport grey. Sizes XS – XL for $15 and sizes 2X-4X will be $18. 
Make sure to get yours at the CARB tent! 
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As of February the total amount of blood donated is 3 pints for 2020. We are very much in need of blood donors for 2020. 

Winter months are always a difficult time with the Blood Center; they are in dire need of blood and platelets. Please take 

time out of your busy schedule and plan on going to one of the following locations to donate. C.A.R.B. has always committed 

to donating 50 pints per year. It’s such a simple thing to do. Some day, you or a family member may have to use this service. 

If you have any questions or need to know if you are allowed to donate because of health issues please contact me; Stacy 

(816) 808-3476 or stacy3k99@gmail.com.  C.A.R.B.’S computer code is ZO. Please use this code when you give blood or 

platelets. 

The locations for donating are at: 

4040 Main Street Kansas City, MO 64111, 1124 West 40 Highway Blue Springs, MO 64015, 7265 N. Oak Trafficway, 

Gladstone, MO 64118, 16465 West 119th Street Olathe, KS 66061, Times Square Shopping Center, 10568 Metcalf 

Overland Park, KS 66212, 3122 Frederick St. Joseph, MO. 64506, 6220 Southwest 29th Street, Suite 100 Topeka KS 

Please check your dates on your membership renewals, if you need to renew or know someone that wants 
to join please contact me. Bob Reber 816-665-4987 or e-mail bobreber@hotmail.com 

If your Sparkplug Kid’s Membership needs renewed or you know someone who would like to join Sparky’s Kids Club 
please contact Heather Reber 816-885-4653 or email hreber9@hotmail.com.  

 B L O O D  B A N K :  

From the Desk of the Membership Secretary: 

 B O W L - A - T H O N  R E C A P  F R O M  D E B B I E  B E R G M A N :  

This year we had 31 teams competing in the  27th Annual Bowl-A-Thon at NKC Pro 

Bowl in North Kansas City, Missouri. The winning teams and individuals were: Team 

DGAF with a total of 2668 with Fran Salinas, Caitlin Hopkins, Rocky Little, Gregory 

Hunter.  Women’s High Game Fran Salinas 261, Women’s High Series Debbie 

Bergman 705, Men's High Game Billy Roberts 288, Men's High Series Gene Murray 

799.  Gail Billings 50/50 winner. Congratulations to our 2020 winners. 

 I would like to thank the following volunteers without you this wouldn’t have been 

possible: Shelby Manthe, Chelsea Ballew, Cindy & Richard Layne,  Linda Howell, 

Mary Marshall, Debbie & Randy Hand, Skip  & Carrie Richardson, Myron & Shawna 

Powell, Brenda Johnson, Darrin & Kara Christy, Marla & Lowell Christy,  Pete Howey,  

Marilee & Danny Kalina, and Bob & Heather Reber. If I forgot someone I’m truly 

sorry but thank you for everyone that volunteered.   

Page 3          C E N T R A L  A U T O  R A C I N G  B O O S T E R S  



 

CARB ROSTER & YELLOW PAGE ADVERTISEMENTS:  

Its that time of year again to begin putting together the 2020 CARB Roster and Yellow 

Pages. Those wishing to place an ad in the Yellow Pages should contact Stacy Kline 

(816) 808-3476 . 

Take advantage now of this great opportunity too good to pass up. Any businesses or 

individuals that sponsored any qualifying CARB events in 2019 with donations, those 

include donations to the Bowl-A-Thon, Clyde Ellis Race On Snake Parade, World of 

Wheels, C.A.R.B. Hall of Fame, Kid’s Club, Fall Festival and the season ending Annual 

Awards Banquet will be entitled to a FREE advertisement in CARB’S annual roster in 

the yellow page section. The deadline for camera ready artwork is March 18, 2020. If 

you have donated to only one event it is a $25.00 value business card size, two events 

is a $50.00 value half page size, three events is a $100.00 value full page size. Anyone 

can purchase an ad for the value price, or you can pay the difference to upsize your 

ad.  

Jump start 2020 events and sign up now to be included next year. Contact Stacy Kline 

if you have questions, need clariϐication, or would like to put in an advertisement in 

the yellow pages.  
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Snake Saturday Clyde Ellis Car Show 

Pre-registration for the Snake Saturday Clyde Ellis Car Show is open now. If you are pre-registered prior to March 11th you will be entered 

into a bonus entry. This would qualify you for a special prize we are giving away this year! Registration will be available up until the day of 

the event 3/14/2020 or until our spots are full. 

 

Snake Saturday Clyde Ellis Car Show Pre registration form. 

Name            

Email*            

Type of car:*           

 

Send to: shelbymanthe@hotmail.com 

 

Entries must be in the car show area by no later than 9am and cannot leave until 3pm when the roads from the parade are opened back 

up.  

 

Car Show area will be in parking lot across from NKC Pro Bowl 

505 E 18th Ave, North Kansas City, MO 64116 

 

Also, pre-order your Clyde Ellis Race On Car Show Shirt: XS-XL $15.00, 2XL-4XL $18.00  Hoodie $25.00. Comes either white or grey. 

 

Call C.A.R.B. President Shelby Manthe for more details. (913) 827-2054 

 

 



 

www.kccarb.com 

CARB OFFICERS: 
President: Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054 
Vice President: Shawna Powell (816) 807-7012 
Secretary: Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Treasurer: Linda Howell (816) 786-2488 
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Myron Powell (816) 807-6556 
 

S A V E  T H E  D A T E S :  
W O R L D  O F  W H E E L S :  F E B .  2 1 - 2 3  

C L Y D E  E L L I S  C A R  R A C E  O N  C A R  S H O W / S N A K E  P A R A D E :  M A R .  1 4 T H  
C . A . R . B . N I G H T  A T  T H E  R A C E S :  J U N E  2 7 T H  V A L L E Y  S P E E D W A Y ,  

J U L Y  1 0 T H  I - 3 5  S P E E D W A Y ,  J U L Y  3 1 S T  V A L L E Y  S P E E D W A Y ,  
 A U G .  2 2 N D  I - 3 5  S P E E D W A Y ,  S E P T  1 7 T H ,  K N O X V I L L E  S P E E D W A Y  

M A Y  9 T H  P I N E W O O D  D E R B Y  R A C E S  A T  I - 3 5  S P E E D W A Y  A L L  S P E C T A T O R S  G E T  
I N  F R E E !  

G E N E R A L  M E M B E R S H I P  M E E T I N G :   O C T O B E R  T B D  

WE ARE ON THE WEB 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265 
Debbie Hand (913) 207-2252 
Stacy Kline (816)808-3476 
Mary Marshall  (816)786-5629 
Sharon Reber (816) 665-4987 
Skip Richardson (913) 484-1836  
Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 


